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Friendly reminder to all our respec-

tive sections, divisions and units if

you have any event to be publish in
our upcoming newsletter,

Please forward them to:

Phone Number: 22222 ext.102 Fax:
20848 Po Box: 53

Email: commission-
er.sec@police.gov.ws or
stats@police.gov.ws

QUOTE OF THE MONTH.

For God has not given us a spirit of fear and timidity, but of power, love,
and self-discipline.

(2 Timothy 1:7.)
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¢ New Recruits Graduation
After 10 weeks of intense physical and mental training, Samoa Police Services welcomed 36 new recruits to the force, after

graduating on Friday 10" May, 2019. During graduation, SPS commissioner reminded the new recruits that it is neces
always maintain fitness and physical mentality to uphold experience gained from training, to always be smart an

to make our goal shine and to always remember that our police uniform represents our Government thre

Region.




¢ New Uniforms for our Maritime Ladies
The female crew of the Maritime Wing were gifted with brand new uniforms valued at $5,000 by the government of Australia.

The Australia’s High Commissioner in Samoa, Her Excellency Sara Moriarty presented the uniforms to Samoa Police Commis-

sioner Fuiavailiili Egon Keil on Wednesday 29 May 2019.

This gifting could not have come at a better time as the Maritime awaits the arrival of their new guardian’s class patrol boat,
Nafanua Il. SPS thanks the Government of Australia for their continuous support in the development of the Samoa Police




¢ Close Personal Protection Course

A team of seven (7) instructors from the Solomon Islands and one (1) supervisor from the Australian Federal Police and with
the assistance of our local police officers, conducted a one (1) week refresher course for our local police officers in prepara-
tions for upcoming high profile events. This course took place at the Tanoa Tusitala hotel from the 4™ June to the 7" June.
Course was funded by the Australia Federal Police through their partnership with SPS.




